
 

 

Church Announcements 
 

Karen’s Office Hours 
Karen’s drop-in office hours are  

11:00-1:00 on Tuesday & 1:00-3:00 on Wednesday 

If these times don’t work for you please phone the church or 
email RevKarenHollis@gmail.com to make an appointment. 

 
 

 
 

Tuesday Lectionary Bible Study is Suspended 
Through the season of Advent this series is suspended. 

 

 
Advent Study Series Wednesdays 1:00pm 

The final gathering of this series will be Wed. Dec. 19 as we 
continue to explore the weekly themes of Advent through 

scripture, video, prayer, personal engagement and group 
sharing. Gatherings will be approx. 90 min, led by Karen. 

Silence 
During the season of Advent the Worship Committee is inviting 

us to enter into worship in silence. We will be observing  

3-5 minutes of silence at the beginning of the service.  
 

 
Christmas Services Schedule 

December 21 ~ Blue Christmas 7:00pm 
December 22 ~ Christmas Alive at Commons 4:30pm 

December 24 ~ Lessons & Carols 7:00pm 
December 24 ~ Candlelight Eucharist 11:00pm 

December 25 ~ Christmas Morning Eucharist 10:00am 
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Church Announcements 
 

 
 

Call for Volunteers 
The PHC Friday Lunch Roster for January through March will be 

done soon and we need volunteers!  When we have a full slate 
of volunteers one has only to help once every six weeks for 

approx. 2.5 hours.  It's a lot of fun, and a very valued service 

to our community as we befriend and feed the 20 -25 people 
who come each week.  Please see Betty Schultze to sign up. 

 

 
Christmas Giving 

This year the Outreach Committee has suggested that  

our congregation give money to PHC. There is a display of 
what a $5.00, $10.00 or $20.00 bag of groceries will provide. 

We encourage you to drop a bill into the basket provided and  
an Outreach committee member will collect the money at  

the end of coffee during the month of December.  Christmas  

is a time to remember our community and help those who  
are most vulnerable.  Please give generously! 

 

Change to Flow Through Donations 
The Church Council would like to let you know that starting  

in January the church financial activities will no longer include 

accepting and forwarding any specific donations (“flow-
through” donations as part of your giving to CCG) to the United 

Church Mission & Service (M&S) Fund, Primate’s World Relief & 
Development Fund (PWRDF), and the PHC Food Bank. There 
will be information posted in the Church Hall, regarding ways 

to donate directly to these three organizations.  For full details 
regarding this decision please see the emailed announcements. 

If you have any questions, please contact either of the Council 
Co-Chairs, Angela Nutter and George Westarp, 

 


